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To Oregon Senate Judiciary Committee:

LC 38 is irrational and poorly conceived, just as it was in last year's
version.  The expectation of liability for two years after a firearm is
sold, has no precedent with any sale of property and is obviously
intended to penalize and criminalize firearm owners. The fact that the
hearings for this legislation is closed to firearm and civil rights
supporters is criminally neglectful of civil rights on whole and only
demonstrates that the Democratic Majority wishes to abuse their
privilege and Oregonians civil rights.

Without any substantiation or evidence, the measures outlined in the
legislation are onerous and impede the right to self-defense, and will
only create more division.

Do your due process and fulfill your obligation as civil servants to
pass logical and rational legislation that is needed, not purely
political and punitive bills such as this.

Do not let this legislation proceed and further the lost confidence of
Oregonians in your office.

David Qotsaisaw

Talent, OR
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